
 

 

16th December 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 1 Showcase Event 
 

We’d like to invite you to our Year 1 Showcase Event, which will take place on Tuesday 14th 

January from 8.45am-9.10am. 

 

This will be an opportunity for parents and carers to spend some time in their child’s class at 

the start of the school day looking at the work that they have been doing in the autumn term. 

The children have been doing some fantastic writing and maths and would love to share this 

with you. On the morning of the showcase parents are to go into the classroom with their child 

at 8:45am.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Richard Farrow 

KS1 Phase leader 


